STM Lottery Continues to Support KSK’s Food Bank Project

STM Lottery renewed its pledge to Kechara Soup Kitchen Society (KSK) to continue supporting its food
bank project by contributing RM7,000 a month or RM84,000 a year from July 2022 to June 2023 to
provide dry food provisions to 448 needy families in Penang and Perak.

On the other hand, STM Lottery continued to send its employees to volunteer at KSK’s food
distribution programme to the homeless in Kuala Lumpur once a month since March 2022. A total of
56 volunteers took part from July to December 2022 contributing 224 of volunteer hours.
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